
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Bagshaw for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 March 2017  

   

Question  The City of Edinburgh Council has committed itself to a 

target of 15% of journeys being made by bicycle by 2020. 

Does it have a similar target for the number of journeys 

being made by public transport and on foot and, if not, what 

plans does it have to introduce such a target? 

 

Answer   
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